
 
  

 

May 16, 2011 

 

VIRGINIA 2011 IFTA DECALS 
 
Virginia is experiencing sporadic problems with the quality of the 2011 International Fuel Tax 
Agreement (IFTA) decals issued to Virginia based carriers.  The problems include fading, 
peeling and cracking. 
 
The problem has not been wide spread enough to warrant a complete reissuance of decals.  
We are issuing replacement decals to carriers free of charge as necessary. 
 
We ask that law enforcement officials give consideration to this fact as they enforce the 
provisions of the IFTA. 
 
 

 QUESTIONS 
 
Should you have questions regarding this issue, please contact our Motor Carrier Services 
representatives at (804) 249-5140.  Motor carriers can be referred to (804) 249-5130 or 
mcsonline@dmv.virginia.gov. 
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